
Knights  of  Columbus  to  hold
fundraiser at Bob Evans
On Dec.13 a fundraiser will be held at Bob Evans at 14 Belair South Pkwy. from 4 to
9 p.m. to support the charitable giving of the Bel Air Knights of Columbus Knights
Ladies.  Santa  will  be  visiting  from  4  to  8  p.m.  For  information  call  Pat  at
410-879-5872.
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